
• Captain 
• AB

The above mentioned staff should have in their possession, when 
arriving to any Texas airport or state-line, this letter and appropriate 
employment identi ication con irming the traveler is a 
representative of the above mentioned company.

Thank you for helping us protect Texas and Texans by limiting the 
spread of COVID-19.

Regards,

The Texas Division of Emergency Management

To Whom it May Concern:
The Texas Division of Emergency Management has determined 
that the following positions with Aries Marine Corporation are 
exempt from the mandatory travel-related quarantine 
requirements of GA-11 and GA-12, because they are traveling in 
connection with commercial activity, military service, 
emergency response, health response, or critical-infrastructure 
functions.




